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In accordance with Governor Tom Wolf’s mandate for Montgomery County, and in an effort to reduce the spread of the COVID-19 virus, effective Friday, March 13, 2020, Woodmere Art Museum will be closed to the public through March 27, 2020. At this time, the Museum intends to resume regular business hours on Saturday, March 28, 2020.

Woodmere will continue to closely monitor the recommendations and instructions from the agencies of the Commonwealth, City, and Federal government, including the City of Philadelphia Department of Public Health and Mayor Kenney’s office. 

Please check our website for ongoing updates regarding museum hours and upcoming programs and events.

The well-being of our guests and community is our top priority. We look forward to seeing you soon. Remember, art has the ability to provide respite and spark joy! While access to the Museum is suspended, explore Woodmere's collection online.
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